
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 FOR AUDITING SERVICES  

 

Stroud Township, 1211 N. Fifth Street, Stroudsburg, PA 18360, requests Certified Public Accountants to 

submit proposals to perform the financial audits for Stroud Township and Stroud Township Sewer 

Authority for a three-year period beginning with fiscal year 2019, January 1, 2019 to December 31, 2019.  

The Township and Sewer Authority desire audits of their respective basic financial statements in 

accordance with generally accepted auditing standards.  The audit services will include, but not be limited 

to, printing financial statement packages of the Township and Sewer Authority as of December 31, 2019, 

2020 and 2021, and for the years then ended, and auditing the Municipal Annual Financial Report that 

Township and Sewer Authority are required to file with PA DCED every year and submittal of public notice.  

Detailed requests for proposals are available upon request from Stroud Township.  All inquiries for 

information should be directed to Daryl A. Eppley, Stroud Township Manager (570-421-3362; 

stroudde@ptd.net).  

Sealed requests for proposals will be received at the Stroud Township Municipal Office until 4 p.m., 

October 10, 2019, after which no proposals will be considered.  Electronic submissions will not be 

accepted.  There is no express or implied obligation to reimburse responding firms for any expenses 

incurred in preparing proposals in response to this request.  The Township reserves the right to reject any 

or all proposals, or to accept any proposal in part, and to waive any minor informality or irregularity in 

proposals received if it is determined by Township Board of Supervisors to be in the best interests of the 

Township. 

Stroud Township Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 


